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Fragbite Group announces changes in 
the management team
Fragbite Group AB (publ) (”Fragbite Group” or “the Company”) has today made changes to 
group management upon the request of Anders Rössel to resign from his position as CFO 
and Head of M&A. Inger Hasselberg, currently Head of Financial Control for the Company, 
has been appointed acting CFO and member of the management team.

Anders Rössel, CFO and Head of M&A, has announced that he wishes to step down from his 
position. The company's Head of Financial Control, Inger Hasselberg, has been appointed acting CFO 
and will join the management team. Anders Rössel will during the remainder of June work on the 
handover of his duties and other obligations, after which Inger Hasselberg will formally take over on 
1 July 2024.

"I have accepted Anders' resignation, and we have in good faith and cooperation reached a good solution 
for the handover. I would like to thank Anders for his great efforts and teamwork during his time with 
Fragbite Group. Inger Hasselberg has for the past two years been an important core of the group's finance 

," says Stefan Tengvall, President and CEO, function, and I look forward to working closely with her
Fragbite Group.
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